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Coast Region Staff Sensitization

Offer letters to Jamhuri Energy Centre Staff

Projects 
Implementation Report

The Human Resource Department 
has undertaken a sensitization for 
staff from coast region on Gender 
& Disability Mainstreaming, Drug 
Abuse, Safety & Security and 
S/4HANA. The  three day workshop 
was held at the North Coast Beach 
Hotel in Kilifi. Facilitators were 
drawn from diverse professional 
backgrounds to tackle key issues

Ms. Beatrice Wanjiku Njuguna has 
joined the Corporation as Manager 
Administration. Prior to joining 
the company she had served for 
6 years as a Vice Chairperson in 
a County Public Service Board. 
She has also previously worked 
at the New Kenya Co-operative 
Creameries, the Water Sector 
Trust Fund as well as the National 
Water Conservation and Pipeline 
Corporation. 

Beatrice is an accomplished 
professional with an immense 
wealth of experience spanning 17 
years in Public Administration 
& Management, Planning & 
Implementation.

She holds a Master’s degree 
in Public Administration & 
Management (Public policy) from 
Mount Kenya University and 
a Bachelor’s degree in Business 
Management from Moi University. 
She is licensed by the Institute of 
Human Resource Management 
with a valid practicing license. 

Congratulations on your 
appointment Ms. Beatrice 
Njuguna and welcome aboard! 

Beatrice Joins Team 
REREC

Personnel from the Human Resource department leading the sensitization exercise

WorkPlace Tidbits 

Staff members undergoing a wellness test

REREC CEO issuing offer leters to staff

During the week ending May 28th 

2021 REREC commissioned 27 
projects in Eastern/Northern Kenya, 
Mt. Kenya, Coast, Central Rift and 
West Kenya regions. This brings to 
1259 the total number of projects 
commissioned this year. Currently, the 
number of ongoing projects at various 
levels of implementation throughout 
the country, stands at 490.

The Corporation is in the final stages 
of taking over the 16 Energy Centres 
which were previously under the 
Ministry of Energy.  On 4th June, 
the CEO issued offer letters to staff 
at Jamhuri Energy Center. The 
Corporation will continue to invest 
in human and technical capacity to 
ensure the nation makes significant 
strides towards embracing renewable 
energy.

1259
projects commissioned this year.


